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9th September 2015  Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 I am writing to you to take this opportunity to welcome all Year 12 students into Broughton Hall Sixth Form and to congratulate them on an excellent set of GCSE results! 
 I would like to invite all Year 12 parents and students to our Information Evening on Monday 14th September at 6.00 pm. The purpose of the evening is to ensure every student understands the way in which Sixth Form works and what is required of them to realise their potential. We would also like to ensure all parents are aware of what school is doing to support their son / daughter and to help inform parents of the way in which they can support their son / daughter. 
 The presentation will be held in the Dance Drama. If you are intending to drive could I ask that you use the front car park and enter school via the glass corridor. 
 The journey from GCSE to A Level is an exciting but challenging one.                          As always, success can only be achieved through the support of parents and I thank you in advance for the important role you will play in that process.                      If you have any questions regarding Sixth Form or the Information Evening, can I ask you contact Mrs Barnes, Support Manager or Mrs Hudson, Year 12 Progress Manager in the first instance. 
 I look forward to meeting you on Monday 14th September.  Yours sincerely  

  Mrs Kate Hayes Director of Years 12 & 13 


